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VILLAGE OF BOYLE GAS UTILITY SALE 

 
The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) issues Decision 28831-

D01-2024, approving the sale of the Village of Boyle Gas 
Utility to Apex Utilities Inc. 

 

As of September 1, 2024, Apex Utilities Inc. will be the owner of 
the natural gas distribution system in Boyle and provider of 
natural gas to our residents. 

 

The Village will be sending out an Apex welcome and 
information package to all Boyle gas utility customers in the 
following weeks. 

 

 

PROPERTY TAX INCENTIVES BYLAW 

05-24 
 

If you are looking to build a new home, upgrade your commercial 
building or build new, and find a way to attract a new 
business to rent your vacant building space, then the 
Village of Boyle has a tax incentive program to help you 
achieve these development goals.   

 
The bylaw provides property Tax Incentives in the following 

categories: 
 

1)   Non-Residential property tax exemptions for new buildings,  
      and expansion and refurbishment of existing buildings.  
2)   Non-Residential property tax exemptions for new  
      businesses in vacant buildings. 
3)   Residential property tax exemptions for new residential     
      housing development. 
 

For full details go to  www.boylealberta.ca/bylaws-policies   
or contact warren@boylealberta.com or call 780-689-3643. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

BOYLE SENIORS DROP-IN CENTRE 

The first Tuesday of each month. Doors Open at 6:00 pm 

and the game starts at 7:00 pm 
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BOYLE LANDFILL AND RECYCLING SITE HOURS 
Open: Fridays, Saturdays, Sundays, Mondays   

Summer Hours - April 1st to October 31,10 am to 6 pm 
The Boyle Transfer Site will be closed August 5th, 2024  

for Heritage Day 

 


